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Thursday 17th January 2019 Newsletter 
 

All Saints CE First School 
School Lane, Church Leigh. ST10 4SR 

www.allsaints-leigh.staffs.sch.uk  T: 01889 502289 

 

Happy New Year to all!! 

Derby Faith Centre 

Please look out for a letter going home via pupil post today 

with Class 2 and 3 pupils about visitors to school on the 28th 

January 2019. 

Robinwood 

All are looking forward to the residential trip next week!              

On Wednesday the expected departure time from 

Robinwood is approximately 1.45pm – a text will be sent out to 

parents to inform you of an expected time of arrival back at 

school. 

CL3 – Multiskills 

Class 3 pupils will be attending a multi-skills event at Uttoxeter 

Leisure Centre during the morning of next Friday 25th January. 

Pupils can come to school in their PE Kits with dark, plain 

jogging bottoms and their school sweatshirts. They will need to 

bring a bottle of water with them and will be back at school in 

time for lunch. 

 

Reception Pupils 

The school nurse will be completing the Height & Weight 

checks on Monday next week – if you do not wish your child to 

be included please remember to return the form to opt out. 

 

 

 

Upcoming Events Next Half Term 

January 21st                                 

Reception Pupils H&W 

Checks 

January 21st – 23rd             

Class 3 Residential Trip 

January 25th                                       

KS2 Sporting Event @ ULC 

January 28th                                

RE Workshops run by Derby 

Faith Centre  

February 6th                               

RE Creative Day 

February 12th                               

CL3 Visit to Derby Faith 

Centre 

February 14th                             

FLSA Valentines Disco        

3.15-5.00pm 

Half Term 18/02/19-22/02/19 
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Water Bottles 

Please ensure that any water bottles sent into school with 

pupils are made of plastic – no glass bottles please – they are 

only to contain water not cordial/juice. Thank you for your co-

operation. 

 

SCHOOL GATE 

REMINDER – Access to school through the main school gates is 

only for pupils arriving by taxi or by prior arrangement with Mrs 

Kenny. ALL other pupils and parents are to enter the school 

grounds via the Recreation Ground path and side gate.  This is 

for health and safety reasons as the car park is in constant use 

by staff and visitor cars.  Thank you for adhering to this request 

and please ensure this message is passed onto Grandparents 

and any other persons who may bring or collect your child to 

or from school. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

Future Diary Dates 

March 29th                                   

Mother’s Day Lunch & 

Assembly 

April 11th                                            

Easter Service @ 1.30pm 

May 1st                                        

RE Creative Day 

May 14th                             

KS1– Sporting Event @ TAHS 

June 10th                                       

CL3 Visit to Creswell Crags 

July 3rd                                  

Summer Concert @ 1.30pm 

July 4th                                        

Summer Concert @ 6.00pm 

July 12th                                     

School Games Day @ 1.30pm 

July 18th                                         

Leavers Service 

July 19th                                          

School closes at 3.15pm for 

Summer Break. 

For Your Information 

Data Protection Act 2018 

Reminder – Consent given by 

parents to school can be 

amended/withdrawn at any 

time (E.g. Use of Images 

within Multi-Media) 

Please can you also ensure 

the school office is kept up to 

date with any changes to 

contact details – E.g. 

Change in Mobile numbers. 

Thank you. 

 

 

ASPENS CATERING                                                            
Don’t forget to download the Aspens App where you can check the menu 

on a daily basis to help your child choose their lunch!                                    

(Details & Code in the School Foyer & on the School Website) 


